
Order Your 
2008 Holiday Greetings

$15.00 for a Package of 12 cards/envelopes 
All of the proceeds from card sales will benefit Meeting Street and 
help them continue their work of helping children and young adults  
of all abilities achieve their maximum potential. To reserve your  
cards, please contact Katie Petrucci at Meeting Street School  
(401) 533-9231 or Katiep@meetingstreet.org.   

Thank you for your caring support.

10/08    CR-5239 

May the joy of the season be yours  
throughout the year. 
Happy Holidays!

Hope your holidays are touched  
with wonder, wrapped in warmth,  

and filled with peace.
May your holidays sparkle with  

the magic of the season. Wishing you a holiday  
that sparkles and shines. 

Season’s Greetings!

LET IT SNOW
(Holds a 4x6 photo)

TREE HAPPY HOLIDAYS

JOY

Customization  available!

Blue Cross & Blue Shield of Rhode Island is pleased to partner with Meeting Street again this year as part 
of our BlueAngel Community Outreach program. By purchasing Meeting Street holiday cards, you are 
supporting the important programs and services that Meeting Street provides children in our communi-
ty. For more than 60 years, Meeting Street has been a nationally recognized leader in providing inclusive 
education, early intervention, and educational and therapeutic services for children of all ages. 

The holiday cards are designed exclusively by students at Meeting Street. When you send them 
 to your friends and family this holiday season, you will be sharing in the spirit of giving. 


